
4/22/2019 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Mining Complaint received on 3/28/2019

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=62a0fa4cd9&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-a%3Ar7852040306244731560&simpl=msg-a%3Ar-152838258… 1/1
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Mining Complaint received on 3/28/2019 
1 message

Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 10:49 AM
To: amitysuper@gmail.com

Hi Terry,
 
Per our recent phone conversation, I'm attaching a copy of the illegal mining complaint we received on 3/28/2019 regarding
mining that took place near Co Rd 35.25 at the eastern edge of Bent County, just north of the river.
 
I plan to conduct an inspection of the area on Thursday at 1:30 pm. 
 
Thanks,
 
Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist
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